
Cory  Reynolds 
Dexter 
LD 1378
Dear Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and members of the Judiciary Committee,
I am writing to express my strong opposition to LD 1378. I am concerned that the 
lack of a public hearing on this bill is unconstitutional. This proposal is another 
attempt at unconstitutional gun control, violating Maine citizens' rights under Article 
1, Section 16 of the Maine Constitution. To keep and bear arms.
Sincerely,
Cory Reynolds


